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TO: Dana Rudy, Interim COO, Victoria General Hospital 
 Brenda Badiuk, Interim President and CEO, St. Boniface General Hospital 
 Caroline DeKeyster, President & CEO, Misericordia Health Centre 
 Norman Kasian, President, Riverview Health Centre 
 Ronan Segrave, Interim Chief Operating Officer, Health Sciences Centre 
 Sri Navaratnam, President & CEO, CancerCare Manitoba 
 
 Meir Serfaty, Acting Vice-President (Academic & Provost), Brandon University 
 Jino Distasio Vice-President (Research & Innovation), University of Winnipeg 
 Terry Klassen, CEO and Scientific Director, the Children’s Hospital Research Institute of 

Manitoba  
 Grant Pierce, Executive Director, St. Boniface Hospital 
 Spencer Gibson, Director, Manitoba Institute of Cell Biology 
 Christine Watson,Vice President,Academic, Red River College 
 Jeff Leiter, President & CEO, Pan Am Rehabilitations Service, Pan Am Clinic 
 Deans and Directors of Faculties and Schools 
 Associate Deans Research/Research Liaison Officers 
  
FROM: Dr. Digvir Jayas, Vice-President (Research and International) 
 
DATE: January 29, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: THE DR. PAUL H.T. THORLAKSON FOUNDATION FUND APPLICATION AND 

GENERAL GUIDELINES 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Dr. Paul H.T. Thorlakson Foundation Fund will be holding a 2018 
grants competition. Enclosed please find a copy of the General Guidelines.  Please note that applications 
are to be submitted electronically, by email to Lindsey Troschuk at Lindsey.Troschuk@umanitoba.ca by 
April 15, 2018. Paper copies of applications will not be accepted. 
  
An electronic version of the application form and guidelines are available on the web at: 
 
http://umanitoba.ca/research/ors/um_funding.html#Dr._Paul_H.T._Thorlakson_Foundation_Fund  
 
I ask your assistance in drawing this information to the attention of your colleagues and staff.  If you have 
any questions feel free to contact my assistant, Lindsey Troschuk, at 474-7952 or 
Lindsey.Troschuk@umanitoba.ca   
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